
 ITL, Feb 2023

MMS issues Cyclone Warning Class 3 in Mauritius

We wish to inform you that the Mauritius Meteorological Services (MMS) has issued a Cyclone 
Warning Class 3 at 4:10 a.m. today (Mauritian Time), 20 February 2023, and considers 
the possibility of further deterioration of weather conditions in the coming hours.

In this regard, our offices and all banks in Mauritius are closed for business. 

In case of damage to telecommunications facilities and/or power cuts, access to emails will also be 
affected. Business shall resume as usual when the cyclone warning Class 3 is downgraded or removed.

We regret any inconvenience that could be caused by the cyclonic weather conditions, obviously due to 
circumstances beyond our control.

For more information regarding cyclonic weather warnings/conditions, you may consult the 
Mauritius Meteorological Services website here

For any urgent query, please liaise with your usual contact person or write to us at 
info@intercontinentaltrust.com

http://metservice.intnet.mu/cyclone-bulletin-english-mauritius.php
mailto:info@intercontinentaltrust.com



